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Hi everyone, 

We have had such a wonderful week. The students have loved catching up with one 

another. We recognise it is really hard getting back in to the swing of things but if we 

can wear school uniform and as our school uniform policy states, and only have                   

natural coloured hair please.   

As a staff, we are very excited to have started our professional learning work in developing a whole 

school approach to the teaching of comprehension. We had three staff train in the Department of Edu-

cation Leading Literacy model and we are now training the rest of the staff.  

We would like to thank the staff from Somers Camp who have come to school Thursday and Friday and 

run fantastic activities with all of our students. We were very lucky to have this opportunity.  

Have a great weekend. 

Tina xxx 

Thursday 18th June ‘I Sea, I Care 

Zoom session 

Friday 26th June Last day of term 

2:30pm finish 

Monday 13th July First day of Term 3 

 

 

to our beautiful Grade 3– 6s 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ruby PV 

Aleaha  PV 

Ethan  1/2D 

Oliver 1/2D 

Caleb 1/2D 

Tim 3/4E 

Savannah 3/4E 

All of 3/4H 

Aliylah 5/6B 

Aidan 5/6G 
 

 

COLOURED HAIR 

Can we please ask that now  we are all 

back at school no more hair colour/hair 

chalk is used during the school term.  

LAPTOPS 

If your child/children borrowed a laptop 

during remote learning can we please ask 

that they are returned to school ASAP as 

they are now needed back in the                   

classrooms. If your child is unable to carry 

it in on their own please call the office and 

we can come out to the carpark to collect 

it from you. 

 

 

 

 

 

LEADING LITERACY INTERVENTION  

If your child was part of an LLI zoom group 

over the remote learning period you 

would have collected 1 or 2 book packs of 

the term. Can all these books please be 

returned to Mrs Ireland or the office. 



 

 

 

SOMER’S CAMP VISITORS 

Today and tomorrow we are lucky enough to have some of the beautiful staff from                   

Somers Camp joining us to run an outdoor program for our students. 

PREP ART WORK 



 


